
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

LOCATION/DATE:  The Planning and Zoning Commission of the City of Richmond will 

hold a public hearing on Monday, August 6, 2018, at the City Commission Meeting 

Room, 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas at 5:00 p.m. 

PURPOSE:  To receive comments for or against a request by the City of Richmond to 

expand the Historic Overlay District north along North 2nd Street to the intersection at 

Clay Street and North 2nd Street. 

SITE LOCATION: The proposed properties include those fronting on the west side of 

North 2nd Street from Clay Street to Jane Long Street and those fronting on the east 

side of North 2nd Street from Clay Street to Commerce Street. The uses are a majority 

of single-family residential and one manufactured home park. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  Additional information and a map of the subject site are 

available for review at Richmond City Hall Annex, 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas, 

on Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  You may contact the City of 

Richmond Planning Department Office by email at jduet@richmondtx.gov or by phone 

at 281-232-6871. 

 

mailto:jduet@richmondtx.gov

